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Book fair 
 
 

The book fair will be in school from Monday 27th November - Thursday 30th November! 
 
This will take place in the school library straight after school. Please collect your child and then enter the 
building through the Year 5 entrance on Station Road (this is to avoid after school clubs happening in the 
hall). The more money we raise through the book fair, the more new books we can get for our library and 
classrooms.  
 
Competition 
We will be running a poster competition for children. We are asking children to create a poster advertising 
the book fair. This must include the dates, time and location of the book fair. Winning entries will be 
displayed around school and winners will receive a £5 book token to spend at the book fair. The closing date 
for the competition is Monday 20th November. Please ask your child to hand their poster to their class 
teacher. 
 
Payments 
Cash and online payments will be accepted at the book fair. Please note that online payments can only be 
made through scanning a QR code on your phone (not a card machine). The feedback from using this at our 
last book fair was very positive. Parents found it quick and easy to use.  
 
Care Club 
Children who attend Care Club on an evening, will have the opportunity to come across to the book fair. 
Please inform your child's teacher if your child has any money for the book fair.  
 
We look forward to seeing you all. 
 
 
Oakworth Primary School 


